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Hello Chesterbrook Academy Families!

We are excited to welcome a new year and all that it has to bring with it! We

will be in the winter spirit and celebrating all things festive and cold.

We will be learning about New Years and Martin Luther King Jr. and why we
celebrate these holidays. Additionally we will have a spirit week January 6-

10, 2020.

| also wanted to take a minute to give several safety reminders:

. Please bring your student with a jacket each day for outside times.
. Please be mindful of buses and deliveries in the parking lot.

« And please do not allow your child to enter or exit the building without

you.

As always we thank you for your continued support and look forward to the

fun and learning to come!




